
Dear Dr. Ma,  

  

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript 

entitled “Low-dose Clozapine-related Seizure: A Case Report and Literature Review” 

(ID: 64000). Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and 

improving our paper. We have studied comments carefully and have made corrections 

which we hope meet with approval. The main corrections in the paper and the 

responses to the reviewer’s comments are as flowing: 

 

1. We are very sorry for our negligence of not providing original pictures. The original 

figure documents were arranged using PowerPoint and uploaded. 

2. We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes to the 

manuscript. These changes will not influence the content and framework of the paper. 

 

Please contact me if there is any error in the submitted document. On behalf of my 

co-authors, we would like to express our great appreciation to the editor and 

reviewers. 

  

Thank you and best regards. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Dansheng Le 

E-mail: ledansheng@aliyun.com 
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